
	

Florida	District	Pilot	International																						
Anchor	Award	Entry	Information	

	

Entries	must	be	for	projects	or	events	completed	between	February	1,	
	 2022	and	January	31,	2023.	

Entries	must	be	emailed	no	later	than	February	1,	2023.		The	submitter	
	 of	the	award(s)	will	receive	an	email	acknowledging	the	receipt	of	the	
	 email	and	the	specific	awards	submitted. 

An	entry	 form	is	required	 for	each	entry.	 	All	entries	will	be	 judged	as	
stated	on	the	entry	form.		Clubs	not	completing	the	requirements	set	forth	
on	the	entry	forms	will	be	disqualified	from	that	award.	

	All	awards	submitted	will	receive	a	summary	of	all	 judges	forms	when	
	 their	entries	are	returned	to	them	at	Anchor	Convention	to	show	their	
	 total	 scores	 and	 comments	 so	 they	 can	 improve	 their	 entries	 for	 the	
	 future	years.			

Award	entries	must	be	emailed	to	the	email	address	shown	below:	

flpilotawards@gmail.com	

If	you	have	questions,	please	send	them	to	the	email	above	or	call	the				
Awards	Jury	Chair:		Stephanie	Smith		at	(786)	442-5252	


